
 

 

       2025 ANNUAL SPRING CLEAN-UP SCHEDULED 
 

Mackenzie Disposal will be providing the annual Spring Clean-up the week 

of  

May 5th through May 11th, 2025.  

 

Mackenzie Disposal will be collecting clean-out materials, yard and garden 

waste, branches etc.   

 

Materials are to be placed in containers or bags. There is a maximum limit of 

6 (six) bags. Branches should be cut to 4-foot lengths with a Maximum of  

5 bundles. The collection of these materials will be during your normal 

scheduled collection day during this week, starting at 7:00 AM.  

 

Items that will not be accepted for collection during this Spring clean-up 

are certain appliances, motorized equipment, hazardous materials, 

(ammunition, paints, fuels, oils, etc.) or tires. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this Spring clean-up you may contact 

Mackenzie Disposal at (406) 259-3600. 

 

In conjunction with the Spring Clean-up, the City of Columbus will be 

accepting materials at the Solid Waste Container Site at no charge to the 

customer and will have the site open for two additional days during the 

clean-up week. The site will be open Wednesday, May 7th; Thursday, May 

8th; Friday, May 9th; Saturday, May 10th; and Sunday, May 11th.   The 

hours that the container site will be open will be 11:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

Normal rules will apply as to what is accepted at the container site. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Container Site, you may contact 

Peyton Brookshire at (406) 322-4424. 


